
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Fiscal Year (FY) 2021-2022 Action Plan Substantial Amendment 

 
30-Day Public Comment Period 

 
A draft of a Substantial Amendment to the Sonoma County Consolidated Plan 
2021-2022 One Year Action Plan has been prepared and is available for review 
and comment from February 2, 2022 to March 3, 2022.  All of the projects 
included in the FY 2021-2022 One-Year Action Plan for federal Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME Investment Partnership Program 
(HOME) and Emergency Solutions Grant Program (ESG) funding address one or 
more of the specific objectives outlined in the 2020-2025 Consolidated Plan and 
will benefit predominantly low- and moderate-income persons, or assist in the 
elimination of slums and blight. This amendment will enable reprogramming of 
unused FY 2017-2018 and FY 2018-2019 HOME funds to provide assistance 
under the Sonoma County Housing Authority Tenant-Based Rental Assistance 
Program.  
 
The draft FY 2021-2022 One-Year Action Plan Substantial Amendment is 
available for review beginning Wednesday, February 2, 2022, on the Sonoma 
County Community Development Commission website at 
http://sonomacounty.ca.gov/CDC/Plans-Policies-and-Reports/. Hard copies are 
available upon request.  
 
Comments may be submitted by email to Veronica.Ortiz-DeAnda@sonoma-
county.org or in writing to the Sonoma County Community Development 
Commission, ATTN: Veronica Ortiz-De Anda, 1440 Guerneville Road, Santa 
Rosa, CA 95403, until 5:00 p.m. on March 3, 2022.  
 
Public Hearing 
 
The Sonoma County Community Development Committee and Cities and Towns 
Advisory Committee will hold concurrent public hearings on Wednesday, 
February 16, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. to receive public comment on the draft 
Substantial Amendment to the Sonoma County FY 2021-2022 One Year Action 
Plan. All interested persons are invited to attend and comment on this matter. In 
accordance with Executive Order N-29-20 and to protect community members 
from the potential spread of COVID-19, members of the public may participate in 
this meeting virtually at 
https://sonomacounty.zoom.us/j/94720026846?pwd=RXZVbXhFMk1ia3NsZzFrM
GRjVk1Pdz09 
 
Webinar ID: 947 2002 6846 
Passcode:  689958 
Phone 16699009128  
 

http://sonomacounty.ca.gov/CDC/Plans-Policies-and-Reports/
https://sonomacounty.zoom.us/j/94720026846?pwd=RXZVbXhFMk1ia3NsZzFrMGRjVk1Pdz09
https://sonomacounty.zoom.us/j/94720026846?pwd=RXZVbXhFMk1ia3NsZzFrMGRjVk1Pdz09


If you need an interpreter or other person to assist you while attending these 
hearings, please call (707) 565-7501. 
 
Adoption of the FY 2021-2022 One-Year Action Plan Substantial Amendment is 
scheduled for March 1, 2022, at 8:30 a.m. by the Sonoma County Board of 
Supervisors. Written and oral comments received during the 30-day comment 
period will be forwarded to the United States Department of Housing and Urban 
Development with the FY 2021-2022 Action Plan Substantial Amendment.  For 
more information, contact Veronica Ortiz-De Anda, Community Development 
Associate, at 707-565-7520 (TDD 565-7555). 
 


